
Glacier View PAC Meeting Minutes  June 16, 2021 

 
 
Members Present:  
 

Chairperson: Dee Sugden Members at Large 

Secretary: Jen March Val Harker 

Treasurer: Connie McAdam  

Principal: Murray McRae  

Trustee: Sheila McDonnell  

 
 
 
Chairperson: 
 
 
 
Treasurer’s report:  
 
 
PAC account balances: 
$5547.94 
$96.72 
 
PAC account upcoming expenses:  
 
3X500 bursaries 
5X200 bursaries 
1000 garden  
400 button maker 
1000Camera equipment 
4900 spent 
160 2 Bluetooth speakers (not yet purchased) 
 
Total expenditure: $5060 
 
Due to COVID, we can likely carry forward the remaining PAC funds, but Connie will double-
check this. 
 
Connie will be applying for the next PAC grant soon. 
 
There is one big cheque for bursaries, cash to be given to students.  
There is another cheque for other items that the school has been billed for. 
Dee has left blank cheques, and Connie will cash them this week and bring back the cash for 
Murray. 
 
 



Glacier View PAC Meeting Minutes  June 16, 2021 

Principal’s Report:  
 
 
Karma Taiji has been awarded the principal’s job for next year and she is very excited to begin!   
 
The irrigation system has now been installed.  A salad from garden produce was served to staff 
last month. 
 
Dave Lantaigne is very excited with the new camera equipment that was recently purchased 
with PAC funds.  He plans on filming the grad ceremony. 
 
There are 2 new students registering this week to start in the fall. 
 
Our ISW led several initiatives to carry staff and students through the last week, after the dis-
covery at the school in Kamloops. 
 
There are 3 students who will be cross-enrolled with Vanier next year.   
 
Kirsten Odegaard created Glacier View’s first cookbook.  This book contains recipes that the 
students have done throughout the year.  Students were so excited to receive a copy of this 
book today.   
 
The calm room is coming along. The space has been painted, and the acoustic panels arrived 
today.  The lighting system has been installed and the colour of the lighting can be changed.   
 
Backpack Buddies is a program that provides food on Fridays for some of our families.  With the 
help of community volunteers, and they will be delivering food throughout the summer. 
 
 
Grad: 
 
The weather forecast is currently projecting partly cloudy with a high of 24.  14/29 students still 
have some work left to complete.  Many of these students just have a few assignments left be-
fore they are done.  This year there is $31,000 in bursary funds.  We will have a grad that simi-
lar to the one that we had last year, but cars will not have to drive up to the staff.  Instead, stu-
dents can exit their vehicle and walk up to the stage when their name is called.  Students will be 
given swag bags containing a Glacier View hoodie, an 8x10 print of their grad photo, and a grad 
cap. 
 
 
Adjournment: 7:45 pm 
 
 


